

TO:

Donny O'Dell & Coach Elliott

From:

Kelley Perez & Kent Kramer

Date:

July 9, 2013

Reason:

Review of Meeting this A.M. Regarding 7th & 8th Grade Girls Soccer at CISD

Gentlemen,

As a brief review of our meeting this A.M., we asked Celina ISD to introduce 7TH & 8TH grade girls' soccer program in the 2013-2014 academic school year. Mrs. Stoner has volunteered to organize, execute and coach the program for two years.

Professional Sports Marketing, Inc. (PSM) will underwrite the cost of the uniforms, referees and transportation of the program for the 2012-2014 and 2014-2015 school years. By November 1, 2013, PSM will deposit the budget cost for the above mentioned items to CISD and a like amount on November 2014. These funds will be deposited to the Celina Athletic Booster Club (CISD 501C3) earmarked for the 7th & 8th grade girls soccer program.

If I left anything out, please advise. Otherwise, it is my understanding you will present this program, its funding and Coach Elliott's support and endorsement to the school board at your next meeting of July 15, 2013.

Thank you again for your time, input and willingness to endorse this proposal.

Cordially, Kully Purez of Kent Krumen Kelley Perez & Kent Kramer